Tettenhall Tennis Club
Danescourt Road, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 9BJ

UPDATES IN RED: from June 1st 2020  the LTA have confirmed further changes. 

Note the Coronavirus has not gone away, so please be aware of the risk to yourselves and others; we have not returned to normal and many are questioning the lifting of restrictions at this time. 

National Regulations (England only) and LTA Guidance
· Both singles and doubles are now permitted with people from outside of your household as long as you stay 2 metres apart as far as possible. 
· With more players now possible on the courts, physical distancing will be more difficult. This should still be observed, however inconvenient. 
· Hand hygiene is imperative. Wash hands before leaving home and use hand sanitiser often, especially after touching shared surfaces.
· Social distancing rules apply:
· Maintain a 2 metre distance from other players
· Don’t shake hands at the end of a match
· Change sides at opposite ends of the net
· You may want to use gloves to pick up the balls
· Do not adjust the nets
· Do not congregate before or after playing, no social activity should take place
· Small group (max 6) coaching now permitted

See: 	https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2020/lta-guidance-for-tennis-players---covid-19.pdf
https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2020/lta-guidance-for-tennis-venues---covid-19.pdf

Tettenhall Tennis Club Guidance (subject to change)
· Bring your own hand sanitiser/wipes 
· Clean the lock/gate handle
· If you’re the first – open gate and leave open; the last person to leave should lock it
· We strongly recommend using your own tennis balls  which should be clearly marked to avoid accidentally picking up other people’s balls if they drift between courts. 
· The cupboard is out-of-bounds
· Use of floodlights is temporarily suspended
· All facilities at Wolverhampton Cricket Club remain closed (no WCs, water, shelter)
· No communal refreshments, although your own water/drinks bottles are permitted.
· All court seating and furniture – benches, plastic chairs, table is out-of-bounds. 
· Outside benches can be used, but you may wish to bring a cloth/blanket, and observe social distancing. 
· Courts may fill easily at certain times, therefore members may have to be prepared to wait to play. If you see anyone waiting, please limit your play to 45 minutes at a time to allow others a chance to play
· Tuesday morning (10:00 - 12:00) will be prioritised for the Tuesday morning mix-ins.

We have agreed that if members have non-members within their household, those non-members can play with the members until further notice. There will be no additional charge for this. However, this does not extend to friends and family outside the household and excludes members under the 3 month trial membership category. 
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The small print: all activity will be at your own risk, and TTC has no responsibility for any breaches of the regulations and the above advice is for guidance only and is not exhaustive. Please use as many precautions as you wish, and be mindful of your own health and that of others. If you have any symptoms associated with Coronavirus, please stay away and follow the rules on self-isolation and the government’s ‘test and trace’ guidelines.
Approved by Tettenhall Tennis Club Committee, 31st May 2020
